Announcement
STUDENT PARKING

Original Announcement

Good morning/Good evening, 

Parking at Towson High School is extremely limited. We are increasing enforcement of parking restrictions due to the number of students who are taking space that is needed by staff. Please understand that only BCPS employees and adult visitors with school business have a right to park on campus. Student parking is a privilege. 

The following vehicles will be towed. 
· Any student car that does not have a valid Towson High School Student Parking Permit. 
· Any student car that is parked anywhere on campus outside of the student lot. 
· Any car parked in the student lot that obstructs the access of grounds workers, emergency vehicles, or buses will also be towed. 

The current cost of getting your vehicle back from Pollard’s Towing Company is $265. 

Possession of a Student Parking Permit does not guarantee anyone a parking space. If all the available spaces in the student lot are taken, students will have to find legal street parking and then walk to school. If you need more information on transportation or student parking, please visit our school website at towsonhs.bcps.org.

Thank you for your anticipated compliance. 

Repeated Version for Morning Announcements
We are increasing enforcement of parking restrictions due to our extreme limits in space and availability. Student parking is a privilege. The following vehicles will be towed. 
· Any student car that does not have a valid Towson High School Student Parking Permit.
· Any student car that is parked anywhere on campus outside of the student lot. 
· Any car parked in the student lot that obstructs the access of grounds workers, emergency vehicles, or buses. 
The current cost of getting your vehicle back from Pollard’s Towing Company is $265. 
Thank you for your anticipated compliance. 

School Messenger Text Version (129 characters)
Good morning/Good evening, 

Parking at Towson High School is extremely limited. We are consequently having to increase enforcement of parking restrictions.

Please understand that only BCPS employees and adult visitors with school business have a right to park on campus. Student parking is a privilege. 

The following vehicles will be towed. 
· Any student car that does not have a valid Towson High School Student Parking Permit.
· Any student car that is parked anywhere on campus outside of the student lot. 
· Any car parked in the student lot that obstructs the access of grounds workers, emergency vehicles, or buses. 

The current cost of getting your vehicle back from Pollard’s Towing Company is $265. 

If you need more information on transportation or student parking, please visit our school website at towsonhs.bcps.org.



